
                                                      INSTITUTE OF HOME ECONOMICS 
                                                                URGENT NOTIFICATION 
                                                   SEC Practical Examination postponement 
 
In view of the Orange alert issued in Delhi, all SEC practical examinations for Semester 2 students, 
which were scheduled for Monday, 10 July 2023, have been postponed. They will now be held on 
 12 July 2023 from 9.00 AM onwards. 


